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Transport for NSW Linden Street Upgrade Tel: 1800 572 114 
 

Linden Street Upgrade  
  Consultation report  

 

Thank you for your comments on the Linden Street Upgrade 
 

 
Transport for NSW would like to thank everyone who provided feedback on the Linden 
Street Upgrade proposal during July and August 2019. We received more than 500 
responses through our feedback channels, with 46 per cent supporting the proposal, 15 per 
cent not stating a preference and 39 per cent opposing some or all aspects of the proposal. 

Key issues raised across the engagement period included: 

• the proposal to ban The Grand Parade eastbound through movement congestion and 
safety issues on Leonay Street  

• concerns about potential traffic impacts on Oakwood and Tamar streets  
• the proposed closure of Galga Street 
• the proposed changes to Linden Street (north).  

Consultation Findings 
We have considered all feedback received and have decided to proceed with the original 
proposal. However, in response to community feedback we are working with Sutherland 
Shire Council on improvements for nearby roads.  

We have considered and responded to community feedback in detail in a consultation 
report. A copy of the report can be downloaded from the project website at rms.work/Linden. 

Further information on the project and next steps will be provided in future project updates. 
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Contact us 
If you would like to know more about this project, please contact our Project Manager, Con 
Vavoulas, on 1800 572 114, by emailing g2s@rms.nsw.gov.au or in writing to Gateway to 
the South Project Team, Transport for NSW, PO Box 973 Parramatta NSW 2124. 

 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 
Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 572 114 
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